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Who’s	up	for	some	friendly	competition?	Linda	Webb,	Marisa	Gorton,	VP	Wayne	Weiler,	Lorraine	
Cappellieri	&	Jean	Corrigan	holding	her	favorite	“damn	it”	doll.	
	
Today!!	Is	the	first	day	of	sign	ups	for	the	Guys	vs	Gals	Tournament	starting	at	8:00	A.M.		The	best	way	of	
getting	your	day	&	time	spot,	is	to	register	online	at	www.villagesbocceclub.com	or	emailing	
tonyorlando49@yahoo.com.		This	way	you’ll	have	a	time	stamp	and	as	always,	first	come	first	served.		You	
can	still	register	your	team	at	the	kiosk	at	the	bocce	courts,	but	these	forms	will	have	a	time	stamp	at	the	
time	picked	up.		Individuals	looking	for	a	team,	can	also	sign	up	online,	emailing	Tony	or	at	the	kiosk	at	the	
courts.	
Gals	days/times	are:	Monday	10:30	&	3:00,	Wednesday	10:30	&	Thursday	10:30,	1:00	&	3:00.		
Guys	days/times	are:	Monday	10:30.	&	3:00.,	Wednesday	10:30	&	Thursday	10:30.	&	3:00.	
The	Guys	vs	Gals	tournament,	is	an	exciting	tournament	where	the	men	play	against	the	women	and	may	the	
best	team	win.		If	you’re	new	and	just	beginning	to	play,	form	your	own	team,	it’s	a	great	way	to	get	started.	
Questions?	Contact	Tony	Orlando,	Tournament	Director	at	408-799-9668.	
	
Tomorrow,	Saturday,	May	25th	starts	Boccivolo.		Good	luck	to	each	team	playing.	
Playing	bocce	is	a	great	sport	for	all	ages	and	is	low	impact,	so	almost	anyone	can	play.		If	you	haven’t	played	
before	or	are	just	curious,	the	bocce	club	invites	you	to	Friday	Bash.		From	March	to	the	end	of	October,	
weather	permitting,	every	Friday	from	3-5	p.m.		Members	and	friends	are	enjoying	playing	bocce	in	relaxed	½	
hour	games.		Bring	along	your	own	beverage	and	a	snack	to	share.	Have	fun	seeing	old	and	making	new	
friends.		You	don’t	have	to	be	a	member	to	attend,	only	ready	to	try	something	new.	
	
Tips	from	the	courts:		During	tournament	games,	remember	to	keep	the	walkways	clear	for	your	referee.		It’s	
appreciated!!!	


